NOVEMBER 29, 2020

COVID-19 UPDATE

DUE TO THE ANTICIPATED RISE IN COVID-19 CASES, HOLY FAMILY PARISH OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED NOV. 30TH THROUGH JANUARY 10TH.

ALL MASS CARD REQUESTS, EMAILS, AND PHONE MESSAGES WILL CONTINUE TO BE ADDRESSED ACCORDINGLY THROUGHOUT THIS TIME; HOWEVER, THE OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED OFF TO THE PUBLIC.
THE CURRENT MASS, CONFESSION, HOLY DAY, AND CHRISTMAS SCHEDULES WILL REMAIN THE SAME AS PUBLISHED.
If there is an emergency and you are in need of a priest, please contact the emergency line 732-739-7309.

May the Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph continue to keep us all in their care.  

